
 

 

Bearwood School Council 
 

Article 12 
You have the right to give your opinion, and for adults to listen and take 

it seriously. 
 

Friday 1st April 2022 

This is what we talked about: 

• Health and Safety 

• None  

 

• Safeguarding  

• Year 6 highlighted fence issues – KW to manage.  

• Window of KS2 girls toilet can be opened from the outside. Mr Leddin to check. 

 

• ICT Suite 

• Mrs Wilson has got the ICT suite up and running again at lunchtimes for KS2 - 

thank you for the suggestion. 

• School Council would like to play Cool Maths games and Super Slime Soccer; Mrs 

Guarguaglini will investigate whether they can be used.  
 

• Curriculum 

• Mr Longland is planning a STEM day and Mrs Goodfellow is planning an art day for 

the Summer term for the Jubilee.  

• There is some money available to bring the curriculum to life. How would you like to 

see this being used?  

• Tadpoles or butterfly gardens.  

• Vegetable and plants – children would like more gardening opportunities so the 

Orchard can be used more.  

• School Council were unanimous that they enjoyed Forest School and would like 

further opportunities to learn outside. 

 

• AOB 

• Can we check the rule on football on lunchtime; it is not allowed.   

• Children would like more drama opportunities.  

• We need more pumps; Miss Webster has asked Mrs Daniels to order.  

• Ping-pong could be a Your Time activity.  

• Year 4 would like opportunities to perform for the rest of the school.  

• Year 2 would like to go in the Orchard.  

 

• Thank you  



 

This week we decided on…. 

•  

In class council can you discuss… 

• Trips, visitors and opportunities you would like in your class (no promises but 

teacher can take your ideas! 😊) 

• Equipment (other than sports equipment) that you would like to have access to at 

playtimes.  

Thank you  

• The next meeting will be Friday 8th April at 9.00 in the Hall 😊 

 


